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KIN SUPPORTS LEADERSHIP CAMP

	 

 Two local young people will be spending time this August at the youth Leadership Camp of Canada, under the auspices of OPP.

The Bolton Kinsmen recently made a contribution to that effort, to the tune of $700. Club President Paul McLoughlin and Treasurer

Robert Ward recently made the presentation to Constable Robert Bucsis and Constable Tamara Schubert of Caledon OPP. Photo by

Bill Rea
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